
You're Invited to Celebrate Love! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are thrilled to invite you to join us in celebrating the 25th Anniversary of John and Jane 

Doe. 

Join us for an evening of joy, laughter, and cherished memories as we honor their love story. 

Details of the Celebration: 

Date: Saturday, June 12, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Location: The Grand Ballroom, 123 Celebration St, Happy Town 

RSVP: 

Please let us know by May 1, 2024, if you can join us.  

Email: rsvp@celebrationinvite.com 

We look forward to celebrating this special milestone with you! 

Warm regards, 

The Doe Family 


